
Edgewood  Borough  Council
will hold a public hearing on
an ordinance prohibiting  the
distribution of plastic bags and
other  single  use  plastics  by
commercial  establishments
on July 17, 2023 at 7:00 pm at
the borough building 2 Race
Street,  Pgh,  PA.  The  draft
ordinance  can  be  found  at
www.edgewoodboro.com
and at  the borough building
from 9-5.


